

Newsletter - 27th September 2013

Macmillan Coffee Morning

We held a coffee morning today in aid of Macmillan Cancer Care, as always we had lots of parents, grandparents, aunties, uncles and friends, as well as our younger visitors. I am really pleased to tell you that we raised £302.67 for this very worthy cause.

A big thank you goes out to those who brought in cakes, biscuits and raffle prizes and to everyone who came along to support us.

Sports Club

We still have some spaces left for our Sports Club on Thursdays from 3.15 p.m. to 4.15 p.m. It is open to children in Reception and Years 1 and 2. If your child would like to come please let us know.

Bicycle Marking

The local police force will be in school on Wednesday 9th October to mark bikes to make them identifiable in case of theft. This is a free service and will take place from 3 p.m. until 4 p.m.

Gardening Club

We are thinking of starting our Gardening Club on Wednesday afternoons from 3.15 p.m. until 4.15 p.m. If your child is interested in coming along, please let us know.

Bushcraft Event

Paul Richardson will be visiting school on Monday to do some Bushcraft activities with the children. Would you please send wellingtons in with your child on Monday as it may be a bit wet on the field.

Bowes Museum

Class 3 had a fantastic day at Bowes Museum, learning all about Ancient Greek myths and making clay pots. Once back in school the children wrote their own Greek myth and we have attached Elisha Whalen's for you to read as we were so impressed with her story telling skills.